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Standard Chartered’s Priority Banking in Japan  
to cease its operation at Marunouchi Branch  

 

 

28 May 2013, Tokyo – Standard Chartered Bank announced that its Priority Banking service at 
current Marunouchi Branch will end on 31 May 2013, and the remaining services will be merged into 
Tokyo Branch starting from 1 June 2013.   

In line with the Priority Banking business closure in Japan, as previously announced on 26 
November 2012, the Bank decided to cease its Priority Banking operation at Marunouchi Branch 
(1/F Kishimoto Bldg., 2-2-1 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo) on 31 May 2013.  The Tokyo Branch 
(21/F Sanno Park Tower, 2-11-1 Nagata-cho, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo) remains open with limited scope 
of the services.   
 
We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for our customers’ long-
term relationship with us.   
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For further information, please contact: 
 
Corporate Affairs Japan 
Standard Chartered Bank 
Tel: +81(3)5511-1245 / Fax: +81(3)5511-9311 
Ca.japan@sc.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


